From: bertrand Barthelemy _

Sent: 24 April 2017 11:10

To: Remmington, James; Planning
Cc: Sylvie Bocquet

Subject: application 2017/1471/T

Sir,

as the new owner of 12 Belsize crescent (I completed the acquisition on March 10th 2017) I reply to the
letter received on March 13th 2017 concerning the application referenced above.

T apologize for being late but T have been abroad for 3 weeks and T don't have any objection to this
application.

The sycomore tree (rear garden) is casting shadows on my garden and is blocking the light from my house.
It doesn't seem to be in good health neither and, as it is a tall tree, T believe it is a good preventive action

against hazard to remove it.

the front tree is also an issue as its roots are damaging the wall and stairs of my property (see previous
application made). the proposed action is a short termprecaution which can be taken.

In case there is a hearing, I respectfully request to be invited and be allowed to speak.

Bertrand Barthelemy



